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Human Resources Manager Emily Cruz presented the staff report.

Vice President Ortiz expressed her support for limiting the length of time an 

employee can receive project pay saying that if project pay was necessary beyond a 

year, the District should hire a permanent employee to perform the work. General 

Manager Michael Hursh agreed, but noted that it did not make sense to hire 

permanent employees for some projects, like BRT, which would be done soon.
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